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October 10, 2023

Dear President Biden, 

Please find atached a 2023 resolu�on approved by the membership of 
the Society for the Study of Social Problems (SSSP) in support of the U.S. 
government guaranteeing and furthering socio-economic rights. SSSP is 
an organiza�on dedicated to promo�ng and protec�ng sociological 
research and teaching on significant problems of social life. 

We hope that, in your role as President, you will advocate for mee�ng 
everyone’s basic social and economic needs, make clear that socio-
economic rights are human rights, support ra�fica�on of the 
Interna�onal Covenant on Economic, Social and Cultural Rights, and 
support amending the U.S. cons�tu�on to guarantee basic economic 
rights. 

We appreciate your considera�on. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Elroi J. Windsor 
Execu�ve Officer 
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